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Chappe's heirlooms in Chappe 19.10.2024-30.3.2025. 
 
Four exhibitions will open at Chappe of which three has objects and photos of objects that belong to the 
collections of Albert de la Chapelle.  
 
Three of four exhibitions are made by the artist couple Daniel & Geo Fuchs. 
Chappe invited the artists Daniel & Geo Fuchs to Ekenäs in August 2023 to artistically photograph in the 
antique silver collection and toy collection of Albert de la Chapelle.   
 
By using modern technology to realize the photographs in the ”Wunderkammer – Silver Visions” 
exhibition, Daniel & Geo Fuchs have created a new expression for the objects.  
 
“Welcome to the Toy Box of Albert and Clara” exhibition contains portraits of many figures, among 
others the Muppet figures Kermit and Miss Piggy, that are characters that both Albert and his wife Clara 
liked. 
 
”Nature & Destruction” by Daniel & Geo Fuchs is a photography project that the artist couple has created 
on their travels across the world, including the Nordic countries, since 2007. The exhibition consists of 
extremely detailed landscape panoramas and close-ups that have been taken with a photography robot 
developed jointly by NASA and Google for taking pictures of Mars. The photographs show nature's beauty 
and sensitivity, but also its destructive force as well as the devastation caused to nature by man; this is the 
origin of the name for the photography series. 
 
Barock exhibition. The Albert de la Chapelle silver collection presents the oldest, mainly from the 17th 
century, objects from the silver collection of Doctor of Medicine and Professor of Medical Genetics, Albert 
de la Chapelle. The extensive collection of hundreds of objects includes both historically valuable silver 
and objects that Albert collected for his own amusement. Some of the culturally and historically valuable 
collection will be presented to the public for the first time in Chappe in 2024. The selection of objects will 
be updated in accordance with exhibition changes. 
 
For additional information please contact marketing manager Janeta Asplund, 
janeta.asplund@raseborg.fi, +358 19 289 2514 
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